May 8th, 2018

Public Disclosure Commission
711 Capitol Way #206

P.O. Box 40908

Olympia, WA 98504-0908

To Whom It May Concern:

Regarding Mr. Glen Morgan’s March 29" complaint against the Committee to Elect Steve Hobbs, we
provide the following in response:

We believed our expenditures were sufficiently described as according to the law, but in the interest of
transparency, we have amended our reports with additional information. No concealment was intended.

We appreciate the opportunity to address these allegations and are happy to provide any additional
information you may need.

Sincerely,

Committee to Elect Steve Hobbs



